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Our Collective Worship Council: 

Agnes, Olivia, Nathan, Aubree, Harley,        
Luke, and Sophia 

Our Aims: 

To continue to play an active role in planning, 
leading and evaluating Collective Worship. 

To support the ongoing development of Bourne 
Elsea Park as a Church of England Academy. 

       November 2020 

Aubree’s Prayer                         

Dear God, 

We pray for the people who help 
others to feel better and the dogs, 

cats and other pets too. Please help us 
to support each other and to be kind 
to everyone. May we help each other 
even when we are kept apart and we 

pray for the day we can hug our family 
and friends again. 

Amen 

Inter Faith Week Of Prayer for 
World Peace (IFWOPFWP) 

This inter faith activity has been 
happening every October since 
1974. It was initially a Christian 

initiative but it now welcomes everyone, 
of all faith traditions or none, to take 

part. Mrs Bradley led our online 
Collective Worship on IFWOPFWP and 
encouraged the children to think about 

what peace means to them. She also 
gave everyone time within the Collective 
Worship to be peaceful before finishing 
with an international prayer for peace. 

 

Welcome to our first Collective Worship Council Newsletter of this academic 
year. In this prayer focussed newsletter the Collective Worship Councillors 
would like to share their thoughts about the COVID lockdown, the return to 

school and the prayers they have written.  

Harley’s Prayer 

Dear God, 

Thank you for my family and 
my friends and my school.  

Amen Scan the QR code 
to see Luke’s Prayer 



 

 

Our Christian Value 
last term was 
Creation and 

Creativity Throughout 
the school pupils were 

focussed on the 
importance of the 
Creation story to 

Christians and how 
they are and can be 
creative in their own 

lives.  

We are going to be 
busy this term 

planning our first 
Collective Worship 

this year. It’s 
going to be about 
Friendship and 

Fellowship which is 
our new Christian 

Value for this 
term. We’ve had a 

few good ideas 
already so watch 

this space!          
We also 

traditionally lead 
the Advent 
Collective 

Worships each 
year so that’s 

something else we 
are looking 

forward to as well. 

Find out about Bourne 
Abbey Church at: 

www.bourneabbey.org.uk 

Scan the QR code to see        
Nathan’s Prayer 

Scan the QR code to see        
Sophia’s Prayer “I am so proud of, but not 

surprised by, the resilience shown 
by our children and school staff 

during these difficult and 
challenging times.”  Mrs Campbell 


